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Request for Business Allocation from Civic Hospitality Fund 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That $200,000 be allocated to Tourism Saskatoon from the Civic Hospitality 

Reserve as on exemption to Council policy C01-005 "Civic Hospitality to 
Conventions" to be used solely for the purpose of securing business events for 
future years to a maximum of $50,000. 

2. That Tourism Saskatoon utilize the funds within an 18-month period with any 
unused or unallocated funds returned to the Civic Hospitality Reserve after that 
period; and 

3. That Tourism Saskatoon report to City Council, through the Standing Policy 
Committee on Finance, with the detailed allocation of the funds at the appropriate 
time but no later than February 1, 2023 (19 months). 

 

 
History 
At the June 14, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a letter from 
Stephanie Clovechok, Tourism Saskatoon dated June 1, 2021 was considered. 
 
Your Committee heard from Stephanie Clovechok and Tammy Sweeney, CEO, TCU 
Place and received a communication in support from Jason Aebig, Greater Saskatoon 
Chamber of Commerce. 
 
Attachment 

 Letters – Stephanie Clovechok, Tourism Saskatoon; Tammy Sweeney, CEO 
TCU Place, and Jason Aebig, Greater Saskatoon Chamber of Commerce 


